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Greetings, House Members, 

Thank you very much for your service to people in Oregon.  As you know, people 

need to eat.  People's Food Co Op Farmer's Market, as other farmers markets, 

makes it possible for Oregonians to obtain fresh and healthy food, with reduced 

prices if they are eligible for benefits. Please support HB 2979 in order to continue 

these programs. 

Thank you very much 

Jane Snyder 


